March 28th, 2020
Hello Everyone,  
          We just wanted to touch base with all of you with regards to the online instruction that is starting on Monday, March 30th. We know that everyone is feeling uneasy or uncertain about how all of this is going to work. We will all work together to figure it out. With that being said, we will need your help and support during this time. Parents will have to monitor their child during the activities to ensure safety.  We know that parents are doing so much already, but this is the only way that it will be successful. 😊 
Your student has Physical Education Class 3 times a week and 1 Health Class a week for 30 minutes. We are going to adhere to those guidelines. Mr. Feiss and I will post 3 Physical   Education   activities that we want the kids to try and 1 Health Lesson.  We will post the activities on Class Dojo/ School Story and The DDPS website on School wires found at dvsd.org.  Just look for the Special Area Section titled, Physical Education Homework. We will also post it on our individual teacher pages on the school website. Students can complete the activities any time during the day. 
Obviously, it will be difficult to monitor if each student is completing the work. We feel the easiest way to do this is for parents to send a quick message on Class Dojo once we post under School Story or send an email to:
MillerA@dvsd.org if your child’s teacher is Mrs. Miller
FeissJ@dvsd.org if your child’s teacher is Mr. Feiss
Simply write your child’s name, their Homeroom Teacher, their Phys. Ed. Teacher and the work they completed. For example:
*Students Full Name: Homeroom Teacher Name/ Mrs. Miller or Mr. Feiss - completed all assignments for the week. 
We will then give your child full credit for the week for Physical Education and Health.  To make it easier, please only send 1 email per week.  Most importantly, we want the kids to stay active and stay up to date on the health curriculum. 
I know that this was a great deal of information. If you have any questions, please reach out.  This will be a learning experience for all of us. We will get through it together😊 
Thank you for your time and have a great day,
Ann Marie Miller & Jesse Feiss -   DDPS Physical Education and Health Teachers                                 

